Summer is right around the corner, and that means several exciting things
are in store at GBBC (and throughout Green Bay) for cycling enthusiasts and
area locals. Last month, we kicked off the season with our annual Coffee Ride,
and this month, we'll be launching Mobile Bike Repair at area parks, adding
new hours for Earn-a-Bike, and training up new volunteers on Monday nights.
Read on for details!

But first, thanks to all who joined us for
the 2022 Coffee Ride!

This year's Coffee Ride was another one
for the books with a great turnout,
plenty of cool clunkers, excellent hosts
(shout out to Kavarna and the new
coffee shop in town Coffee Wizardz!),
and a fun time had by all. Thank you to
everyone who came out, and
congratulations to this year's winners
for Coolest Clunkers!

CONGRATS TO THIS YEAR'S COOLEST CLUNKER WINNER!




MISS THE 2022 COFFEE RIDE?

Stay tuned for next year's date, and in the meantime,
give Kavarna and Coffee Wizardz a visit!

MOBILE BIKE REPAIR: COMING TO A PARK
NEAR YOU

If you've stopped by the shop or seen us at
recent events, you might have gotten a sneak
peek of the shop’s newest addition: a Bullitt
Cargo E-Bike, courtesy of Wisconsin Bike Fed.

We'll be using it to provide basic bike repair
services at Green Bay area parks this summer.
Kids in the summer parks program can bring
bikes down for help fixing flat tires, broken
chains, loose or soft brakes, and other
common issues. We'll also be looking for
applicants to our Earn-a-Bike program, so
stop by to talk to us if you or someone you
know is interested!
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EARN-A-BIKE STARTS THIS MONTH

Now that school’s out, GBBC is open from 10-2 on Fridays for Earn-a-Bike. Our
Earn-a-Bike program is the only one in the Green Bay area and allows
participants to volunteer at the shop, learn about bike safety and maintenance,
and ultimately earn a free bike from our garage. Stop down to 418 4th Street or
email us at info@gbbicycle.org to learn more.

MONDAY NIGHT IS VOLUNTEER NIGHT

Love cycling and want to learn more about
bike maintenance? Stop by the shop on
Monday nights to learn how to fix common
bike issues and keep bicycles operational—
while giving back to the local community. Stop
in between 5 and 8 to meet our staff and learn
why volunteering at GBBC is so rewarding.

STAY TUNED FOR MORE UPDATES!

As summer gets into full swing, we'll keep you posted on cycling events,
updates, and community rides in the Green Bay area. Follow us on Facebook
or Instagram to stay in the loop! Thank you for your continued support, and we
hope to see you this summer!

-Your friends at GBBC


https://www.facebook.com/gbbicycle
https://www.instagram.com/greenbaybicyclecollective/

